
From: Justin Henneberg
To: Clerk
Subject: Vaccine and mask mandates
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 1:55:40 PM

I am writing in support of vaccine mandates for city employees and of indoor mask
requirements in the city. Both are the best way forward for our community to get past the
pandemic.

Thank you,
Justin Henneberg

-- 
Justin Henneberg
Owner/SEE (Senior Squeegee Engineer)
(816) 919-3334
justin@shineon.biz
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